
General Manager’s Message 

by Cathy Russell 

Happy New Year to all! We had a great turnout at our January Board meeting and look 

forward to seeing everyone at the Annual Meeting February 11th. Reminder if you have not 

turned in everything from your Annual Packet, please do so (especially your ballot).  

I want to take a moment to welcome Kharmyn Cousins as the newest member of our 

office staff – she is our new Administrative Assistant – the smile you will see when you walk in 

the office or call on the phone (yes, you can hear her smile).  

A simple reminder to register for the Owner Portal and “OPT-IN” once you get your 

finance statement this month to receive future statements by e-mail. We are now required by 

AZ law to send these out monthly unless you “OPT-IN” to receive by e-mail. Let’s save some 

money and some trees everyone!  

 

Thought for the Day:  

“Go out into the world today and love the people you meet. Let your presence light new 

light in the hearts of others.” Mother Theresa 


